Dear all,
 
Please some further consideration of the communication below.
 
Patients who are registered on a temporary basis with GP practices should be invited to receive their COVID vaccinations on the same basis as permanent residents. This does not mean that patients can present for temporary registration and demand a vaccination appointment during the duration of their stay in a practice area. If they register, and their cohort is invited during that time, they should be included, otherwise they remain the responsibility of their permanent practice. 
 
Patients who miss their invitation due to temporary absence from their home area should either follow this up when they return home or register as a temporary resident for an invitation in their temporary area in due course.
 
Practices in areas with large numbers of fluctuating temporary residents should give due consideration to the likely incidence of temporary residents when agreeing the extent of their participation.
 
Kind regards,
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